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8 June 2023 

Bonitas Trust - CEO announcement  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As part of our community within the Bonitas Trust I wanted to keep you updated on a change to our 

leadership structure.  

Over the last three years Mrs Beverley Stevens as our Trust CEO has successfully overseen the bringing 

together of Ranelagh School and Jennett’s Park Primary School under the Trust, the implementation of 

our Trust operations and management structure, and has laid the foundations for further Trust 

expansion. 

Mrs Stevens has now decided the time is right to retire from this post and I’m delighted to announce 

that the Board of Trustees has successfully recruited a new CEO, Mr Rupert Moreton, to lead the next 

stage of development for the Trust. Following a handover, Mr Moreton will be in the role from 1st July 

and he will be introducing himself to you in due course. 

I want to thank Mrs Stevens for her dedication and service to both the Bonitas Trust and Ranelagh 

School over the years and formally welcome Mr Moreton into his new role. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs R Phillips        

Chair of Trustees – Bonitas MAT    

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 


